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In Lanette Suarez’s article, “Overly Technical Violations and the Rise of FCRA Class Actions”

featured in the Daily Business Review, she discusses the increase of class action suits based on

technical violations of the Fair Credit Reporting Act. Lanette provides instruction on how employers

can avoid lawsuits and ensure compliance with FCRA.

To read the full article, visit the Daily Business Review. (subscription required)

https://www.law.com/dailybusinessreview/2018/03/15/overly-technical-violations-and-the-rise-of-fcra-class-actions/
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